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ALLIED AVIATION SERVICES, INC. – IAH 

EXTENSION RATIFICATION BULLETIN 
 
 

On January 3, 2019, the members at Allied Aviation IAH have ratified a tentative contract 

extension by the majority of those members voting. The extension will make the contract 

amendable on January 31, 2022.  
  

The extension addresses insurance costs and includes pay raises for all employees. We 

want to thank the employees for their solidarity in making the agreement possible! 

  

After signing of the Agreement, we will begin working on getting copies of the final 

agreement to all employees.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact 

your District Lodge 142 General Chair Jessica Morris. 

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 
 

              Kenny Champagne      
 

Kenny Champagne     Jessica Morris 
     GENERAL CHAIRS 

 

 

 

JM/slb 

cc:   S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

        T. Klima 

 J. Werkmeister 

        District 142 Executive Board 
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